INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Karen Olson, Deputy Director, Port and Marine Services
CC: Lucas Torres-Bull, Procurement Manager

From: Keri O’Brien, City Clerk

Date: March 21, 2025

Subject:  ITB No. 25-009 Re-Bid: Schooner Wharf Floating Docks Replacement Key West
Bight

The following bids were opened Friday, March 21, 2025 at 3:30 PM in response to the above
referenced project.

1. Florida Keys Contractors, LL.C $950,000.00
905 Overseas Highway
Key West, FL 33040

2. Gemstone RDI JV $1,020,000.00
128 SW 22" Street
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315




